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Purpose

To evaluate the District’s current cell phone 
guidelines and the recommendation by the 
School Health Advisory Council (SHAC) 
Mental Health Subcommittee



Our Committee 

● 25 parents/ community members
○ 7 SHAC Mental Health Sub Committee

● 13 teachers
● 10 administrators 
● 3 counselors
● 2 students

 

● 15 parents of PK-4
● 9 parents of 5-6
● 9 parents of 7-8
● 10 parents of 9-12
● By feeder: 

○ Caney Creek: 9
○ College Park: 9
○ Conroe: 8
○ Grand Oaks: 9
○ Oak Ridge: 8
○ The Woodlands: 12

53 stakeholders/ voting members



Committee Selection Process

The following members were appointed by the district:

● Parents on SHAC Mental Health Subcommittee
● Campus Administrators
● Teachers
● Counselors
● Students

 



Committee Selection Process

Parents/ Community Member Selection Process:

1. Parents and community submitted interest via form advertised on 
District webpage and social media accounts

2. Submission sorted by feeder
3. Initial baseline set by feeder with fewest submissions
4. Submissions with greatest cross-section of grade levels prioritized

a. i.e. parent with students at 5-6, 7-8, and 9-12 campuses
5. Initially two parents from each feeder were randomly selected

a. Verified student grade levels and feeder zone
b. Attention given to ensure balance between moms and dad



Committee Selection Process

Process:

5.  Review conducted after initial selection to determine areas needed 
more representation

6. Additional parent representatives added at random to areas in need

7.  Community member added for outside perspective



Committee Selection Process

Criteria for parent and community submissions:

1. Submissions including a conroeisd.net email address were 
automatically excluded

2. Submissions from individuals known to be selected to participate 
on other District committees were excluded

 



Non- Voting Members

● Dr. Bethany Medford, Deputy Superintendent, Chair
● Dr. Tamika Taylor, Assist. Supt. of Student Support Services, Facilitator
● Dr. Shellie Winkler, Assist. Supt. of Elementary Schools
● Dr. Jeff Stichler, Assist. Supt. of Middle Schools
● Dr. Christopher Povich, Assist. Supt. of High Schools
● Dr. Hedith Upshaw, Assist. Supt. of Teaching and Learning
● Chris McCord, Assist. Supt. of Operations
● Sarah Blakelock, Director of Communications
● Lisa Garrison, Director of Elementary Schools
● Denise Griffin, Coordinator of Student Support Services
● Lindsey Taylor, Mental Health Specialist











Survey Overview PK-6 (Parents)



Survey Overview PK-6 (Teachers/ Staff)



Survey Overview PK-6 (Administration)



PK-6 Guideline Recommendation

The School Cell Phone Committee is recommending the following 
guidelines for students in Pre-Kindergarten through 6th grade:

● Cell phones and smartwatches may be used respectfully and responsibly before 
school and after school.

● Cell phones and smartwatches should not be used to capture video, audio, or 
images at school or on the bus. 

● Cell phones and smartwatches should be set on silent mode and kept in backpacks, 
lockers, or other designated storage areas and should not be visible during school 
hours including instructional time, reward time, free time, lunch, and in the hallways. 

● Use of cell phones and smartwatches may be permitted in extenuating 
circumstances with permission from a staff member.  (ex. to notify parent/ guardian 
of a late bus)



PK-6 Guideline Vote  



Questions?


